
 

 
Life-long Learners 

Last Monday saw the staff taking part in a training day, aimed at 

raising achievement. 

The staff got chance to 

work with colleagues to 

look how practical 

resources can help 

reinforce the learning of 

a child. 

  

The photographs show the 

staff looking at the varied 

resources, used to help 

teach maths. 

 

Interactive resources 

to use ICT across the 

curriculum 

 

Our staff had an opportunity to use a new 

resources, purchased by the school. The award 

winning website supports the school curriculum 

and engages the children through the use of a 

computer. If you would like to look at the 

resources please visit 

http://www.2simple.com/purple-mash 
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Dates for your 

diary 
Tuesday 8th, 22nd 

November 

Nursery/Reception tours 

for new parents 

 

22nd November 

Choir Festival 

 

Friday 18th November 

Children in Need Day 

(Dress in Spots) 

 

22nd, 24th November 

Parents’ Evenings 

    

  Tuesday 29th November 

Year 1 trip 

           

9th December 

Snowflake disco 



 

    

 

Poppy Appeal 

Next week poppies will be 

sold in school. If you child 

wishes to buy one, please 

send them in with a 

donation, ensuring they 

don’t require any change. 

We will also be observing 

the silence on November 

11th. 
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Staffing update 

We are sad to 

announce the 

departure of Mrs 

Meena Mistry who 

has worked as 

Finance Officer, in 

the main office. We 

wish her luck with 

her future career. 

Children’s Centre 

welcome Megan 

Leese to the team 

who will work as 

an Early 

Intervention 

Worker (targeted), 

supporting families 

with children under 

5. 

Please stay safe and attend an 

organized firework display. 


